From: Lightner, Lauren

To: Hoffman, James (CI-StPaul); Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul
Cc: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul

Subject: HouseCalls: 701 Hazel Street North, Saint Paul, MN 55119
Date: Thursday, February 18, 2021 12:21:34 PM

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

Hello,

| received a call from Robert Fehr regarding his sister- Catherine Fehr. He sadly shared that his sister
has passed away from Covid 19 at the Woodbury Care home she had been staying at. Robert had not
wanted our services in the past so- there is not much | have for the case here- | was aware the case
had moved into Vacant Buildings and wanted to give this update. Any questions can be directed to
Robert Fehr at 651-778-0188.

Stay warm out there.

Lauren Lightner, LICSW

Ramsey County Public Health Department
HouseCalls-Supervisor

555 Cedar Street, Suite 210

Saint Paul, MN 55101

(651) 266-1285 Office

(651) 245-2644
Lauren.lightner@co.ramsey.mn.us

www.ramseycounty.us


mailto:lauren.lightner@CO.RAMSEY.MN.US
mailto:james.hoffman@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:marcia.moermond@ci.stpaul.mn.us
mailto:Lauren.lightner@co.ramsey.mn.us

